
February 7, 2022 
 
Dear Public Health Committee, 
 
I am writing to oppose the continuation of the emergency declarations and executive orders.  We are 
approaching 24 months since the start of COVID-19.  At this point in time, I think that many residents of 
CT and health experts alike are approaching the agreement that this is now a flu like virus that exists in 
our world and lives.  Residents of CT are well equipped on how to keep themselves and their families 
healthy and safe.  At this point in time, it is imperative that we put the power back into the hands of the 
people and allow them to make individual decisions as they have for a lifetime prior to COVID-19.   
 
Thank you for your time and for opposing the continuation in any form.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gabrielle Sellari 
Shelton, CT 


